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Good morning.   
We will be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
Here are your announcements: 
 
 
Friday, January 21st is International Sweatpants day! Did you know sweatpants have been 
around for close to 100 years? In honour of this, put on your favourite pair of sweatpants for 
Friday and enjoy a comfy day of celebrating sweatpants! 
 
Reminder to any grade 8s interested in information about the Centennial Football program, 
there is a meeting tomorrow at the start of lunch. 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 


